
From:   Tracy Johnson   

To:   Web Filer   
Date:   July 21, 2017

Subject:   0311-EX-CR-2017  pre-coordination data request
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Ms. Nguyen:

FAA coordination - for frequencies within 118-137 MHz - has been completed by FAA's Lorena Carvajal -
as set forth below.

Best regards,

Jeff Rummel
Attorney for BAE Systems

Arent Fox LLP | Attorneys at Law   
1717 K Street, NW   
Washington, DC  20006-5344
202.715.8479 DIRECT | 202.857.6395 FAX   
jeffrey.rummel@arentfox.com | www.arentfox.com
   

From: Lorena.Carvajal@faa.gov [mailto:Lorena.Carvajal@faa.gov]   
Sent: Friday, June 30, 2017 4:34 PM
To: Rummel, Jeffrey   
Cc: Anuj.K.Sinha@faa.gov
Subject: RE: BAE Systems - FAA Coordination Request - 118-137 MHz - Pending Renewal - File No.
0311-EX-RR-2017 (Merr Field Test)

Jeff,
The FAA concurs with the renewal of the subject license for the five (5) frequencies in the 118 to 137
MHz band as described in the email below.

Regards,

Lorena Carvajal
Federal Aviation Administration
Spectrum Engineering Office AJW-1C2
202-267-7051

From: Rummel, Jeffrey [mailto:Jeffrey.Rummel@arentfox.com]   
Sent: Friday, June 30, 2017 12:14 PM
To: Carvajal, Lorena (FAA)
Cc: Sinha, Anuj K (FAA)
Subject: BAE Systems - FAA Coordination Request - 118-137 MHz - Pending Renewal - File No.
0311-EX-RR-2017 (Merr Field Test)

Ms. Carvajal:



Good afternoon.

This email requests FAA coordination for the frequencies between 118-137 MHz, for the pending renewal
application for experimental station WF2XUB under File No. 0311-EX-CR-2017.

As you can see below, for the 118-137 MHz range, the FCC has requested FAA coordination for the
frequencies &ldquo;121.72500000 MHz 126.20000000 MHz 134.10000000 MHz 135.07500000 MHz and
136.50000000 MHz&rdquo;   

For the prior renewal of Station WF2XUB, in your email below from 8/3/2015, you confirmed FAA
coordination for these frequencies as follows:   

    - 121.725 (NG T130426)
                        - 126.2 (NG T130426)
                        - 134.1 (NG T130426)
                        - 135.075 (NG T130426)

                      (NOTE: You also previously confirmed that the frequency 136.5 MHz was not subject to
FAA coordination)   

Accordingly, if you could please confirm FAA coordination (and the NG numbers) for the same
frequencies for the pending renewal application under File No. 0311-EX-CR-2017, it would be greatly
appreciated.

For your reference, the current version of the WF2XUB license is attached.

Best regards,

Jeff Rummel
Attorney for BAE Systems

Jeffrey E. Rummel
Partner

Arent Fox LLP | Attorneys at Law   
1717 K Street, NW   
Washington, DC  20006-5344
202.715.8479 DIRECT | 202.857.6395 FAX   
jeffrey.rummel@arentfox.com | www.arentfox.com


